
Living in Hackney Scrutiny Commission

27th February 2024

Item 5 – Homelessness and Rough Sleeping
Strategy 2024-26: Executive Response to
Scrutiny Recommendations

Item No

5

Outline

The Living in Hackney Scrutiny Commission held a discussion on the
Council’s draft Homelessness & Rough Sleeping Strategy at its meeting on
18th September 2023. This enabled members to challenge how the strategy
will be delivered, how the Council had considered any risks and the key
measures of success before it was adopted.

Following the meeting, the Commission brought together its findings and sent
a letter to the Executive outlining its recommendations. The response from the
Executive to the letter was received on 30th January 2024.

Report(s)

The following documents are included for information:
● Item 5a. Letter to Executive regarding draft Homelessness & Rough

Sleeping Strategy 2024-26
● Item 5b. Response from Executive to findings and recommendations

on Homelessness & Rough Sleeping Strategy 2024-26

Action

Members are asked to note the agreed letter to the Executive and response
regarding work undertaken in relation to the Homelessness & Rough Sleeping
Strategy 2024-26.


